
   

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

24TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME, September 12, 2021 

ST. MARY’S:   ST. PATRICK’S:   ST. EDMUNDS:   

 HORSE LAKE RESERVE 
 

   BOX 146   BEAVERLODGE, AB   T0H 0C0 
 

PHONE: 780-354-2415 FAX: 780-354-2414    
E-Mail: stmarys1@telus.net 

Website: www.stmarybeaverlodge.ca 
 

PASTOR: FR. MICHAEL CELL: 780-814-3471  

E-MAIL: frmichaeldias2006@gmail.com  

Office Administrator:  Nadine Peters 

Office Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 10am – 3pm  

**Please have Bulletin info to office by 3pm on Wednesdays**  
  

Archdiocese of Grouard-McLennan website: www.archgm.ca 
 

"We are called to nurture Life and Spirit" 
 

 

 

MASS TIMES:  

 

NEW SUNDAY MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S Church: Saturday 4:30PM,  

Sunday 11AM and 6:30PM 
 

St. Mary’s – Beaverlodge   
Weekday Mass: Monday –Saturday: 9:00 AM 

Sunday Mass: 11:00 AM and 6:30PM 

First Saturday of the Month: 9:00 AM  

Reconciliation: Confessions will be heard ½ hour before all Masses and anytime upon request. 

Rosary for Peace ~ The CWL invites all to join them in the recitation of the Rosary on every Tuesday  

after the 9 AM Mass, St. Mary’s Church 

Christian Meditation: Every Wednesday at 4:00 PM at St. Mary’s Church 

 

School Mass    

Every fourth Friday of each month unless otherwise posted (No Adoration on these Fridays) 

 

St. Edmund’s – Hythe    

1st, 3rd, & 5th Sundays: 9:00 AM 

2nd and 4th Sunday Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 7:30 PM 

St. Edmund’s Church prays the Rosary every Thursday afternoon at 4:00pm.   

All are welcome. 

 

St. Patrick’s – Rio Grande    

2nd & 4th Sundays: 9:00 AM 

1st, 3rd, & 5th Sunday Mass will be  

Celebrated on Saturday at 7:30 PM  

 

Parish Pastoral Council: 2nd Tuesday – 4:00 PM 

Parish Finance Council: As announced 

Catholic Women’s League: Beaverlodge: 1st Wednesday – 7:00 PM 

Rio Grande:  Members will be notified  

Knights of Columbus: 3rd Sunday – 10:00 AM  
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BAPTISM: Please contact the rectory for baptismal 

preparations and to set a date. 
 

MARRIAGES: Please contact the rectory to make 

arrangements and to begin marriage preparation at 

least six months prior to the desired date. 
 

OCIA AND ANY OTHER SACRAMENTS: 
Please contact the Parish office at 780.354.2415 or 

Email: stmarys1@telus.net 

 

 

 
 

Father’s Footsteps:   
 

24th Week in Ordinary Time, 

September 13 – 18, 2021 

 

Daily Rosary at 8:30 am. Mass at 9:00AM. 

 

Monday Sept 13: Mass at 9:00 AM 

Ministry outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and neighboring 

communities 

Tuesday Sept 14: Mass at 9:00 AM. CWL Rosary for 

peace at 9:30 AM 

Ministry outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital 

RCIA Session First Nation Community at 5:00 PM 

Wednesday: Sept 15: Holy Eucharist at 9:00 AM 

followed by Novena 

10:00AM – 11: 20 AM Holy Eucharist at Hythe 

Continuing Care, AB 

Ministry outreach to Horse Lake First Nation 

Thursday Sept 16: Holy Eucharist at 9:00 AM 

Beaverlodge Ministrial Association Meet at 10:15 AM – 

12:30 PM 

Parish Youth Group activities 

RCIA Session First Nation Community at 5:00 PM 

Friday Sept 17: Holy Eucharist at 9:00 AM, followed by 

Eucharistic Adoration at 9:30 AM – 10:00 AM. 

Communion to the Sick and house bound. 

Saturday Sept 18: Holy Eucharist at 9:00 AM. 

Sunday Mass will be celebrated on Saturday evening at 

4:30 PM 

Sunday Mass (Third Sunday of the Month) will be 

celebrated on Saturday. St. Patrick’s Church, Rio - Grande 

at 7:30 PM 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions will be heard ½ 

hour before all Masses and anytime upon request. 

Holy Communion to the sick and house bond, Blessings:   

Available anytime upon request  

 

You are welcome to send us prayer request so that we can 

place your prayer intention at the feet of the Lord and pray 

as a community. Call or Text Fr. Michael: 780-814-3471  

Email: frmichaeldias2006@gmail.com 

Those who wish to offer Holy Eucharistic Mass for 

the dearly departed or healing or any other personal 

intention please contact Fr. Michael at 780-354-

2415 or 780-814-3471 

 

This Week                               
 

Monday ~ St. John Chrysostom       
Tuesday ~ Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

Wednesday ~ Feast of Our Lady of Sorrows 

Thursday ~ St.s Cornelius and Cyprian 

Friday ~ St. Robert Bellamine 

Saturday~  

         
 

 

 

The Archdiocese GM Monthly Magazine 

“Northern Light” 
Consists of a lot of information about what is happening 

around the Archdiocese, stories, upcoming events and a 

much more!  

 

Annual subscription will be $ 60.00. 

Please Contact the Chancery office for more details or to 

purchase your annual subscription at: 780.532.9766 or 

archgm.ca 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers are needed, for various ministry in our 

parishes, especially for children’s liturgy, 

readers, ushers, yard maintenance, vacuuming and 

cleaning the church. If you are interested to share 

responsibility and extend your helping hand please 

enter your name in the sign-up sheet that is placed at 

the entrance of the church. 

 

St. Mary’s 
 

 

 

 

Our first Parish Youth Group Night will take place 

on Thursday, September 16th. We give a warm 

welcome and wish all the good luck to our parish 

Youth Coordinators, Dana Heidemann and Kristin 

Trudel. Please pray for our youth! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Grouard-McLennan 

Pilgrimage of St. Joseph 
 

We have three churches in our archdiocese 

dedicated to St. Joseph: in Spirit River, Grande 

Prairie and John D’Or Prairie (in the Little Red 

River Cree Nation). You are encouraged as a 

whole family or individual to make a pilgrimage to 

these churches. Because churches are usually 

locked, you’ll need to register the date and 

approximate time of your visit to any of these 

churches. At any of these churches, you can pick 

up a “pilgrimage passport”. In your passport you 

will find a series of reflections and prayers focused 

on the sorrows and joys of St. Joseph. You are 

welcome over the year to visit each of the three 

churches and pray the devotions and get your 

passport stamped at that church. When you have 

visited all three churches you need to go the 

Chancery Office in Grande Prairie. There you 

need to present your passport and you will be 

given an olive-wood crucifix made by Christians 

in the Holy Land, as a memento of your 

pilgrimage. 

2021 Fall Reflection for parish ministry leaders 

and Volunteers: The Office of Evangelization 

and Catechisis plants to organize a series of 

Reflection Days to re-ignite ministry zeal and to 

provide support for ministry leaders /volunteers 

in a post – pandemic church across the 

Archdiocese. It will be held on Saturday (9:00 

AM – 1:00 PM) on November 13th at St. 

Joseph’s Church, GP. For more details kindly 

contact parish office. Registration forms are 

available in office. 

The Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 

“An information session” 
 

Peace Retreats Group, is a relatively unknown 

non-profit, volunteer group that includes trained 

Spiritual directors within our archdiocese, who 

have been offering retreats, Spiritual Direction, 

and the spiritual exercise of St. Ignatius. 

Registrations Are Limited. Registration for the 

Ignatius Spiritual exercises no later than Sunday, 

Sept 19, 2021 

 

For registrations and other details please contact 

the Peace retreats group. via e-mail at 

peaceretreatsgp@gmail.com or by phone: (780) 

532-7231. 

 

As soon you register you will receive a link to 

their zoom account if you wish to attend virtually. 

And if you wish to attend in-person they need to 

plan for how many will be in attendance. 
 

‘God will provide’, ‘Walking by faith, not by 

sight’, and “Companions on a journey are 

two books written by Len Mack Lellan of 

Valley View parish, in the background of the 

hardships of people during Pandemic. Each 

book costs $ 25.00. And the proceeds will go 

to the church hall building fund of the parish. 

We encourage you to buy them and support 

for this cause. There are 10 sets available 

with the Fr. Michael. 

 


